
Our church is partnering with four local churches to provide midweek ecumenical services

during Lent. The services move from church to church each Wednesday evening. Folks from

participating churches, and the greater community, will meet at the host church for a light

supper at 6:00, followed by a service at 7:00. Our church will be hosting the supper and

service on March 20. Please plan to attend. If you would like, you can help the Fellowship

Team, who will be providing the meal that evening, by bringing a crock of soup or a side

dish. 

We hope you will join us for the remaining Wednesday evening meals and services as part of

your Lenten season. Learn more on the Facebook event page. 
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https://www.facebook.com/events/1075007647041296/1075059690369425/

